August 15, 2008

Via Certified Mail

Mr. Bill Watson Comcast Cable 4400 Belle Oaks Drive North Charleston, SC 29405

Dear Bill:

It is that time of year again. This letter is to notify you of our wish to enter into a new three-year agreement with Comcast Cable. To that end, enclosed please find our Cable Election Notice for your review.

I will be following up with a Retransmission Consent Agreement in the near future. If you have any changes and/or additional to the list of systems since our last negotiation, please let me know.

If you have any questions prior to receipt of the agreement, please feel free to contact me at (843) 849-2500.

Best regards,

Suzanne McNay Teagle

President & General Manager

Bagge

(1) enclosures